PUBLIC NOTICE:
The Perquimans County Board of County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, May 6, 2013 at 6:35 PM in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on the 1st floor of the Perquimans County Courthouse Annex Building located at 110 North Church Street, Hertford, NC, to consider the following items:

1) Conditional use Permit No. CUP-13-01 by Virginia Electric & Power Company, d/b/a Dominion North Carolina Power, in review of expansion plans for that portion of the Electric Substation Facility located at 150 Two Mile Desert Road and zoned RA, Rural Agriculture within the Planning & Zoning jurisdiction of Perquimans County (remainder of facility located within and regulated by the Town of Winfall, NC).  Subject property known as Tax Parcel No. 5-0032-0075-W; and
2) Administrative Text Amendment No. TXT-12-03, to amend Accessory Use Solar regulations, with changes to Articles VIII, IX, XI and XXIV of the Zoning Ordinance; and
3) Administrative Text Amendment No. TXT-12-04 to establish regulations for Video Sweepstakes Operations/Electronic Gaming Operations/Internet Sweepstakes Cafes throughout the unincorporated County, with proposed changes to Articles VIII, IX, XIX and XXIV of the Zoning Ordinance.
Property owners, residents and other interested parties may review these items during normal business hours prior to the Public Hearing at the Perquimans County Planning & Zoning Office, 104 Dobbs Street, Hertford, NC, or call 252-426-2027 or email dgodfrey@perquimanscountync.gov for more information.  You may make comments at the Public Hearing and/or provide written comments.  If you are unable to attend the Public Hearing but wish to make comments for the Board’s consideration, please do so in writing if possible the week before the Public Hearing.

*********************

The Perquimans County Board of County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, May 6, 2013 at 6:35 PM in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on the 1st floor of the Perquimans County Courthouse Annex Building located at 110 North Church Street, Hertford, NC, to consider Recombination Request No. NZV-13-02 by Suzanne Gray to recombine Tax Parcels 2-D082-K039 and -K040-HI into one lot which will not meet minimum lot requirements (subject properties located at 146 East Inlet Circle (SR 1431) and zoned RA-25, Residential & Agriculture District.
Property owners, residents and other interested parties may review these items during normal business hours prior to the Public Hearing at the Perquimans County Planning & Zoning Office, 104 Dobbs Street, Hertford, NC, or call 252-426-2027 or email dgodfrey@perquimanscountync.gov for more information.  You may make comments at the Public Hearing and/or provide written comments.  If you are unable to attend the Public Hearing but wish to make comments for the Board’s consideration, please do so in writing if possible the week before the Public Hearing.

